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Sep 4, 2012

Dear Parent / Guardian,


 My name is Erik Bye, and I will be teaching your child’s 9th Grade World History class this year.  It is my Second year teaching social studies here in Grand Haven, and I am looking forward to a great year.  

This World History class is a fairly new requirement in Michigan, and it should be a challenging and exciting opportunity for students to explore why the world they see on the news works the way it does.   I believe that the purpose of any social studies curriculum is not necessarily to train students for any particular occupation, but rather to give them the tools they will need in order to be effective and productive citizens.  With the many new challenges facing America in the 21st Century, it will be necessary for all citizens to have a global understanding for our democracy to function anywhere near its potential.  With that in mind, I believe that this class is the most important class that any student might take.

The standards for this class, as set by the State of Michigan, are very rigorous.  Since the course is expected to cover everything in the last 10,000 years on 6 continents, students will be expected to read nearly every evening.  It will be very important that they keep up with the class and not fall behind.  I believe that parents and guardians play the most critical role in determining any student’s success.  Therefore I invite and encourage you to take an active role in our class.  You know your child’s needs better than I do, and I would love to hear from you if there’s ever anything I can do to help your child become more successful.  If you have any concerns, or would simply like more information, please don’t hesitate to call.

As we begin each new unit, the students will be given a unit description, a tentative schedule for the next few weeks, and all homework assignments with their due dates.  

The best way to get in touch with me is through e-mail at byee@ghaps.org  You can also reach my voice mail.  That number is 850-6180.  Please feel free to call me at any time, and I look forward to seeing you at fall conferences.

Thank you,

Erik Bye 

